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As a pediatric dentist, I strongly support the MaineCare Taskforce bill LD 1652 as it 
represents a critical step toward improving access to dental care for Maine’s children. 
By offering a tax credit for MaineCare providers, increasing MaineCare 
reimbursement rates, and creating dedicated positions within MaineCare for the dental
program, this legislation would help address longstanding challenges in provider 
participation and care coordination. These measures would strengthen the 
sustainability of dental practices serving vulnerable populations and ultimately 
improve oral health outcomes for children across the state.  


